Class 3 Information — Summer 2 2018

Our learning

Maths — This half term, Year 5 and 6 will focus on fractions, decimals and percentages as well as
consolidation of the 4 operations. Through each unit, the children will investigate using manipulatives; see
variations of pictorial representations and practice fluency, reasoning and problem solving using abstract
forms. Year 5 will be undertaking end of year assessments in week 3 of the half term; as such we will be
revising some of the topics already covered this year

English — In English we will be using the text Peter Pan by J. M. Barrie. Here we will be looking at varying
the type of sentences used, and punctuating these correctly. For instance looking at the different ways we
can use a colon. Later in the half term, we will turn our focus to the world cup and Russia 2018. We shall
look at football commentary, before trying to write our own commentary based on some of the exciting
matches.

Our topic this half term is ‘Islands’

Geography — Researching and comparing human and physical differences
between parts of an island and different parts of the world. Through this
we will also look at 6 figure grid references.

Art/DT — Class 3 will be designing and making Japanese kites. Later in

the half term, the children will be making sushi.
RE —Christian Aid & Islamic Relief, can they change the world?

Science — Animals including humans. Through this unit, the children will also have classes in sex and
relationship education. This will focus on changes to our bodies, how babies are born and for the year 6s,
who babies are made.

Music — Preparing for the End of Year production.

Computing — Programming and Technology in our Lives - creating games

P.E. — Mr Warriner will be teaching Volleyball. In our Friday session, this half term we will be leaning
about athletics ready for the cluster sports competitions and our sports day. Please have kit in on a
Monday and take it home on a Friday. Although it is summer, you may still want a jumper to keep warm.

Y6 will also be completing their Youth Trust Awards this half term.

Please keep looking at the newsletter for dates. Theere are many school events coming up, such as: sports
week, Class 3 production and the Leavers’ Service.

Many thanks

Mr Chapman



